

WAVERTON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL Common Lane, Waverton, Chester CH3 7QT. Tel. 01244 268985 29th September 2025

PANTOMIME VISIT - FRIDAY 12th DECEMBER 2025

"Alice in Winter Wonderland" at the Grange Theatre, Hartford

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are planning to take the whole school to the Grange Theatre, Hartford, to see the Alice in Winter Wonderland pantomime. This will take place on Friday 12th December. We have booked 3 coaches, fitted with seatbelts and below is the proposed itinerary for the day.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE PANTOMIME STARTS AT APPROX 9.45AM AND CHILDREN WILL NEED TO BE AT SCHOOL EARLY ON THIS DAY TO ALLOW FOR TRAFFIC IN GETTING TO HARTFORD IN NORTHWICH

8.20am Children to arrive at school promptly

8.30am Depart School

9.45am (approx) "Alice in Winter Wonderland" pantomime at the Grange Theatre, Hartford

11.45am Pantomime finishes – approximately

12 Noon Depart the Grange Theatre - approximately
1.00pm Arrive back at school – dependant on traffic

All children will be having a <u>packed lunch</u> on their return – whether this is a pre-booked packed lunch (only option on this day) on the SchoolGrid system or a packed lunch they have brought to school with them. If booking a packed lunch via SchoolGrid, <u>please ensure that you have prebooked this by Friday 5th December.</u>

- All children to be in school uniform.
- Children should be collected as normal at the end of the school day.
- Please inform WOSC of any changes in pre-booked sessions with them for this date.

The cost of this visit per child will be £18.72, which includes the cost of the pantomime and the coach fare. Although there is no obligation to contribute this money I am afraid the visit cannot go ahead unless parents are willing to make this voluntary contribution. On application to the Head Teacher, charges may be waived or reduced under certain circumstances.

Please use the SchoolMoney facility to pay and give consent for your child to attend the pantomime and for your child to be transported to and from the Theatre on a coach fitted with seat belts and accompanied by members of staff. Please make payment by Friday 7th November. This will enable the school to make the obligatory payment to the Theatre.

Many thanks

Yours sincerely,

C Carturight
Carla Cartwright
Head Teacher